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To the House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources and Water: 

 

I understand that that net pen aquaculture of finfish results in environmental harms.  

Such operations are now banned or seriously restricted by states on the West Coast.  

We must also ban these industrial aquaculture projects to protect our country's 

beautiful coastline and waters.  Please vote 'yes' on HB 2965-5.   Thank you for your 

time and work in the interests of all Oregonians. 


